
February 2, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Camphill Hudson has been a tenant of various Galvan properties since 2015, a 

provider of much needed affordable housing in the city of Hudson. Camphill Hudson 

supports adults with developmental disabilities, this vulnerable population often faces 

hurdles to obtaining quality housing that also meets their budget and Galvan has 

provided them with this valuable and much needed resource many times over the years 

while also working together with us to support our community model of care. 

Sincerely, 

Nathan McLaughlin 

Executive Director 

Camphill Hudson Inc. 








































































